Ref: KH/RP/JC/Skitripaccommodation

13th February 2023



RE. Ski Trip 2023 - Accommodation

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are making you aware that the accommodation for the Ski Trip comprises of rooms of four, for pupils. We have been made aware that these rooms have two double beds. This does mean that pupils will be sharing beds.

This is standard in North American hotels in Ski Resorts and in all venues used by Ski Bound (our tour provider).

Pupils have chosen who they are in rooms with and we trust this will not present an issue.

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher





Old Hall Lane

Aldridge Walsall

Barr Beacon School